
Dear TTES Families, 

Our school year seems to be flying by!  

We want to congratulate all of our 4th and 5th graders on their outstanding 
performance on the FSA writing assessment this week. We know they have all 
worked hard along with the support and guidance of their teachers to complete 
the test.  Our 3rd to 5th grade students will continue working diligently as they 
prepare for the upcoming reading, math and science sections of the assessment. 
The testing dates are listed below so please review them carefully so you can 
assist in preparing your child for the specific days.  

We want to be sure students get a good night’s rest, have a healthy breakfast filled 
with protein the day of testing and arrive to school on time.  Your child has worked 
hard to prepare for the  assessments.  Please give them lots of encouragement 
and support as they work through the next few months on instruction and 
preparing for the assessments.  

Again, we thank you for your continued support at each of our upcoming school 
events and keep reading with your child each and every day! 
               
     Yours in education,                                                                                                                                            
           Mrs. Pasquariello 

 

FSA Testing Dates 
Third Grade 
March 28-29 Reading 
April 19-20 Math 

Fourth Grade 
April 17-18 Reading 
April 26, 28 Math 

Fifth Grade 
April 10-11 Reading 
April 24-25 Math 
May 2-3 Science 

  

CALENDAR                                        

March 2017                                                 
3 - Parents Night Out (Tiger Trust)                                                 
6-10 - Time for Kids Fundraiser                                  
7 - Report Cards                                                  
8 - PTA Board Meeting - 8:00am                     
9 - PAW Awards                                                     
10 - TTES Magic Show 6:30pm doors open 
and 7pm show starts                                       
13 - School Advisory Council Meeting                                                
17 - No School (Teacher Work Day)                            
20-24 - No School *Spring Break                                                      
27-May 3 - FSA Testing (3rd-4th)                          
31 - Tiger Trust Lunch with Mrs. Pasquariello 

April 2017                                                                       
7 - Fun Fair                                                                   
12 - Kindergarten Round up                                    
26-27 - Author’s Visit                                                 
28 - Supper Club - Chick-Fil-A & Haagen 
Dazs 

PTA has a NEW WEBSITE! 

If you are looking for forms, flyers, general 
information and more, check us out at 
www.timbertracepta.weebly.com!                                  

Thank you Business Partners! 

Vargas Orthodontics                                                 
SportsTyme                                                                   
So Crafty Art                                                                
i9 Sports                                                                  
SuperKids Pediatrics                                               
Gundaloo.com                                                                                         
Mathnasium of Palm Beach Gdns/ Jupiter       
Maaco Collision Repair & Auto Painting                   
American Top Team Palm Beach Gardens         
Meier Orthodontics                                             
Hwang’s Martial Arts 

If you would like more information on 
becoming a TTES Business Partner 
please contact Juan Uribe at: 
Juan.Uribe@fpl.com         

TIGER TIMES 
Mrs. Kathy Pasquariello - Principal            |          Mrs. Heather Folmar - Asst. Principal

March 1, 2017(561) 366-6200  
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Magic Show at Timber Trace 
The AMAZING Mr. A is back!  Join us March 10th for a night 
of laughter, magic & fun.  Seating is limited so buy your 
tickets today!  Tickets are on sale for $6.00 per person 
(ages 3 to adult) and children (ages 2 and under) are free 
with an adult ticket.   
Pizza, popcorn and drinks will be available for purchase.  
Also students can shop in Mr. A’s Magic shop for all sorts of 
magic toys to inspire your student’s inner magician!   
When: March 10th 
Where: Timber Trace Cafeteria 
Time: Doors Open at 6:30pm; Show starts at 7:00pm 

Menchie’s Friday - March 3rd 
Thank you Tigers for supporting our Menchie Fundraisers!  
So far this year, we have raised $528.31!  Our next Menchie 
Friday is March 3rd.  Look for the Menchie’s mascot in the 
car loop.  Hope to see you there for a yummy yogurt treat! 

NEEDED: Fun Fair Raffles 
Are you affiliated with a local business that might be able to 
donate a raffle basket to our April Fun Fair?  Movie tickets, 
restaurant gift cards, cosmetic baskets, summer camp 
sessions, rounds of golf – we welcome and appreciate all 
donations!  Please contact PTA at 
TimberTracePTA@gmail.com if you have something to 
donate. 

Square 1 Art Project 
Back By Popular Demand!  The Timber Trace Elementary School art 
department is sponsoring the Square 1 art fundraiser again this 
year.  Custom catalogues featuring your child's art work will be 
arriving March 8th with an online ordering deadline of March 30th.  
A wide variety of products are available using your child's art 
project.  Many of these can include custom messages, perfect for 
Mother's and Father’s Day gifts.   A special discount will be offered 
for tiles purchased for our school hallways.  Our talented student 
artists can enhance our halls with this permanent addition to the 
school.  Products will be delivered to the school by April 13th. 

Tiger Cafe Breakfast Competition  
The Tiger Cafe was recently presented with the United States 
Healthier School Bronze Award.   It was a major team effort and we 
are so proud of our school.   
There is a new district wide competition during National School 
Breakfast Week, March 6th-10th and TTE wants to be the winner! 
 We need to have every student come through the food service line 
to help us win - the school with the highest student participation will 
be named the contest winner! So help us meet the School Breakfast 
Challenge by sending your students to the cafeteria for a healthy 
start to their day (7:30 to 8:00am).  Breakfast is FREE!! We look 
forward to seeing everyone during that week!  Go Tigers! 

PBS Corner 
Please remember to complete your online shopping through 
www.SchoolStore.com.   A percentage of your purchases comes 
back to our school.  This money is used for incentives for positive 
behavior exhibited by students.  Thank you for the support! 

Sponsor our 5th grade grads! 
The graduating 5th graders are looking for sponsors for 
their end of the year party.  If you own a business and 
are interested in being a sponsor, the cost is a tax-
deductible $250 donation.  100% of the donation goes 
to funding the end of the year party for the graduating 
class and your business logo will be printed on the 5th 
graders t-shirt.  You do not have to be a parent of a 5th 
grader to participate – sponsorship is open to the entire 
Timber Trace family.  If you are interested or would like 
to know more, please contact Mrs. Melko at 
Geraldine.Melko@palmbeachschools.org. 

Coming in April…. 
Fun Fair – April 7th 
Kindergarten Round up – April 12th 
Author’s visit – April 26th & 27th 

Chick Fil-A & Haagen Dazs Supper Club – April 28th  

Junior Red Cross 
The Junior Red Cross is collecting for Muscular Dystrophy from 
March 1st thru March 16th.  A donation of $1.00 or $5.00 gets a 
student's name on a shamrock.  The shamrocks will be displayed 
on their classroom doors and windows.  Let's cover our 
classroom doors and windows with lots and lots of shamrocks for 
MDA.  Thank you for your continued support! 

Special Olympics 
We are so excited to have 5 students from Ms. Lembo and Mrs. 
Wohler's classes participating in the 2017 Special Olympics 
County Games for Track and Field on Saturday, March 4, 2017 at 
John I. Leonard High School in Greenacres, FL.   We wish them 
luck! 

Donors Choose 
Did you know that many of our teachers are funding classroom 
projects on the website Donors Choose?  Donors Choose was 
founded in 2000 by a high school teacher in the Bronx and it 
gives public school teachers from across the country a place to 
request much needed materials and experiences for their 
students.  You can help bring life to a project with a gift of any 
amount.  Perhaps your child’s current or former teacher has a 
project on Donor’s Choose.  Check it out at 
www.DonorsChoose.org and choose a project that inspires you!  

Leukemia and Lymphoma Society 
Tigers, together we raised $1692.90 to help fund 
research for The Leukemia and Lymphoma Society!  
Thank you to everyone for the donations – the students 
learned that even one penny can make a difference.  
Congratulations to Mrs. Pino’s class for winning the pasta 
party! 
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Media Update 
Read Across America Day is celebrated on March 2nd, Dr. Seuss' Birthday.  Teachers across the campus will participate in many different 
ways and conduct numerous activities.  Our very own cafeteria will be serving "green eggs and ham" on March 2nd.  

You're never too old, too wacky, too wild,                        
To pick up a book and read with a child.  
You're never too busy, too cool, or too hot,  
To pick up a book and share what you've got. 
In schools and communities,  
Let's gather around, 
Let's pick up a book, 
Let's pass it around. 
There are kids all around you,  
Kids who will need 
Someone to hug, 
Someone to read. 
Come join us March 2nd 
Your own special way  
And make this America's 
Read to Kids Day. 

On March 10th our Media Center will host our 2nd annual Ellis Island Experience for our 2nd graders.  Parent volunteers will decorate, dress 
up and help "process" our newest students as they arrive at Ellis Island.  What a great experience for the children and our teachers who love 
making history come alive! 
 
We would like to share some more exciting news… We received additional funds to spend on new 
books in the media center due to our high levels of circulation.  We are so excited that our students 
are such avid readers and consistently come the library to check out books.  Keep up the great work 
Tigers! 

7th Annual Alcohol Prevention Poster Contest - Winner 
Congratulations to Yui Ikeda from Mrs. Ennis' 5th grade class for winning the School District's Alcohol 
Prevention School Bus Poster Contest!!!! Her poster will be placed on EVERY school bus in Palm 
Beach County! Congratulations Yui! We can't wait to see your beautiful poster around town on our 
school buses!           Congratulations Yui! 

Business Partner Spotlight 
So Crafty is an arts and craft studio located steps away from the ocean in beautiful North Palm Beach. We specialize in fun, creative 
events for children and adults alike.  There is open studio time to create your own beautiful fused glass pieces, glass painting or 
decoupage. We help take the stress out of hosting events, whether you’re throwing a party for your child, want to host an office 
team building event or you are looking for a ladies night out – So Crafty is the perfect combination of location, creativity and fun!  
So Crafty also offers spring break and summer camps with a new theme each week – check out our calendar of events on our 
website www.socraftyart.com 

So Crafty 
1201 US1, Suite 23A                              
North Palm Beach, FL 33408 
561-345-2595    

http://www.socraftyart.com


STEM Corner 

Our students have been busy in the STEM lab brainstorming, problem solving and developing their STEM skills.  The February 
labs were: 

   Kindergarten   Civil Engineers  Build a bridge that can hold 200 pennies! 

   1st Grade  Architectural Engineers Design & build an igloo that is at least 4”x4” 

   2nd Grade  Mechanical Engineers Design an object that can be pushed or  
                      pulled on a course using magnets 
   3rd Grade  Structural Engineers  Design a Sprout House 

   4th & 5th Grade Structural  Engineers Design & build a basketball tower 

Ask your child about their experience in the STEM lab!  It is exciting and students are enjoying creating their designs 
and brainstorming improvements!   


